
 

 

 
 

                                          WITHDRAWAL OF ADVERTISEMENT 

The KZN Department of Public Works hereby informs all contractors that the bid as per details below which was advertised on 17 May 2024 on the E-tender Portal, Departmental website, Isolezwe and Daily News is hereby withdrawn:  
 
Bid Number    :  ZNTL04721W: WIMS 075734 
Description of Service                                         : Appointment of a suitable construction firm with multi- disciplinary professional team in the built environment (Architect, Construction Project Manager, Quantity 
                                                                                 Surveyor, Civil/ Structural, Electrical/ Mechanical, Geotechnical, Land Surveyor and Safety Agent) for the design & construction of new staff accommodation at 
                                                                                 Niemeyer Memorial Hospital, Utrecht 
 
Contractors are also to note that the compulsory briefing session as advertised is cancelled. Any inconvenience caused is regretted. 
 
Enquiries may be directed to:   Mr. Nkosiphendule Mkalali, nkosi.mkalali@kznworks.gov.za  
                                                                              Tel: 033 260 4297/ 065 919 7798 
 

 


